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UNION  BULLETIN                                                              DECEMBER 18, 2024

RTD CONTRACT
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE

ATU 1001 has met with RTD on 32 days since July 8th. There were no meetings in October due to RTD’s unavailability.


WE MEET NEXT ON:

· Friday, December 27th 
· Saturday, December 28th 
· Sunday, December 29th
· Monday, December 30th

The current contract expires on December 31st and as is customary, the parties have agreed that all provisions and protections of the current contract will remain in effect until negotiations are finalized, and the contract is ratified by Membership and approved by the RTD Board.

There are meeting dates scheduled in January.

ATU 1001 is following its regular processes in these negotiations, which means that while the negotiations are in progress, details of negotiations are not shared. This is to keep our negotiating team’s strategies confidential  and because changes often happen quickly. 
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